

November 15, 2005

Sutthi Srilanpong
Thai Pudpong Restaurant
1474 Marine Dr
West Vancouver, BC V7T 1B7

Dear Sutthi Srilanpong,

We are very grateful to you for choosing BC Cancer Foundation as the beneficiary of your fundraising event. On behalf of everyone at BC Cancer Foundation and the patients we serve, we wish to thank you and your loyal friends and supporters for supporting cancer research through this event.

Fraser Valley

Southern Interior

Vancouver

Vancouver Island

Your generosity guarantees that the BC Cancer Agency and BC Cancer Foundation are able to continue providing leadership in cancer care, treatment and research for the people of British Columbia. Your contribution moves us ever closer to unlocking the mysteries of cancer and making the discoveries that will bring new hope to millions.

Please accept this letter as an acknowledgment of the gift you presented to us, on October 21, 2005. A total of \$2,351.87 came from your fundraiser and has been put towards cancer research. We are honoured to be recipients of this gift and the amazing community support that comes from these events. Thank you for your support.

Thank you for assisting us to bring awareness to the necessity of cancer research. Research is our most powerful ally in helping us achieve our vision - a world free from cancer. On behalf of the BC Cancer Foundation, thank you for your generous support of world-class research and compassionate care at the BC Cancer Agency, and for bringing renewed hope to the thousands of people affected by cancer.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Harper

Senior Development Officer, Special Events